
 

Lancashire Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education (SACRE) 
 
Monday 24 September 2012 at 10.00 am in Cabinet Room 'D' - County Hall, 
Preston  
 
 
Agenda   
 
No. Item  
 
Part 1 (Open to Press and Public) 
 
1. Apologies   

 
2. Minutes and matters arising   (Pages 1 - 8) 

 Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting held on 
18 June 2012.  Minutes attached at Item 2. 

 

 
3. SACRE membership    

 i. Members are asked to note the recent 
appointment of Mr Ismaeel Nakhuda of the 
Lancashire Council of Mosques, as a 
representative of Islam. 
 

ii. Members are asked to note that Mr Bob Waring, 
ATL representative has stepped down from the 
SACRE to allow for the re-appointment of Alice 
Robinson to the SACRE, following her year as 
ATL National President.  

 
iii. Members are asked to consider the appointment 

of a co-opted member representing the 
Secondary Sector, to the SACRE. 

 

 
4. Collective Worship   (Pages 9 - 10) 

 i. Consideration of the draft protocol for school 
visits by SACRE members to share in schools' 
Collective Worship, attached at Item 4. 
 

ii. Training exercise for members on Collective 
Worship, with reference to the resource 'Mirrors 
and Doors'. 

 

 
5. Lancashire SACRE Development Plan 2011 - 2013   (Pages 11 - 18) 

 Members are asked to consider the draft Development 
Plan which has been updated with reference to 
comments made by the QSS at its meeting on 17 July 
2012.  Attached at Item 5. 
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6. Youth SACRE/Youth Voice   (Pages 19 - 20) 

 Note of the Youth SACRE Phase 3 Teachers' Meeting 
on 11 July 2012, attached at Item 6 for information. 

 

 
7. Report of the Quality and Standards Sub-group   (Pages 21 - 26) 

 Members are asked to note the minutes of the meeting 
of the Quality and Standards Sub-group which took 
place on 17 July 2012. Minutes attached at Item 7. 

 

 
8. Verbal Report from the Advanced Skills Teacher, 

Primary (AST)   
 

 
9. National Update on Religious Education    

 The Religious Education Consultant to the SACRE to 
update members on the national RE situation. 

 

 
10. Observers' Contributions    

 
11. SACRE members' news    

 
12. Correspondence    

 • Correspondence received from Building Bridges 
in Burnley - thanking members for holding the 
last meeting of the SACRE in Burnley and 
making a valuable contribution to the Building 
Bridges in Burnley 10th Anniversary 
Celebrations. 

 

 
13. Any Other Business    

 
14. Date of the Next Meeting    

 Members are asked to note that the next meeting of the 
SACRE will be the AGM which is scheduled to take 
place on Monday 26 November 2012, at 10am, in 
County Hall, Preston.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 Roy Jones 

Clerk to the SACRE 
 

County Hall 
Preston 

 

 


